Sample Letter to Families Following Tragedy:

________________________________________

(DATE)

Dear Parents /Guardians,

I would like to share with you the response of our school district to today's tragedy. Although these events were sudden and unexpected, students acted appropriately and staff responded professionally. Many teachers discussed the events with students. Students who were uncomfortable or worried were allowed to go to the office for assistance.

I would like to offer some guidelines for supporting your children in this challenging time, as follows:

· Take the lead from your child. If your child wants to talk about the events, do so. Focus on the facts. Listen to their thoughts and feelings. Listening is more important than talking, but do share your own feelings as a way to help them accept and understand their feelings.

· Students who were emotionally fragile prior to these events may have a bigger response than others. Some children's reactions may be delayed by several days.

· Children may need assurance that actions are being taken to keep them safe and secure.

· Especially for younger children, using art to express feelings may be helpful. Provide paper and drawing implements to give children an opportunity for this expression.

· An opportunity to write about the events of the day may also be a good release.

· Phone calls or visits with close friends and extended family members may create a sense of security and closeness.

We will continue to assess the needs of our students and respond to those needs. Please let your child's teacher or school administrator know if you have a particular concern, if you think your child needs some extra attention and support, or if your family has suffered a loss during these events.

Pending any action by state officials, all of our schools will remain in session. However, if you feel that you want to keep your child at home, please do so. As usual, call the office to report the absence.

If you need further information, contact the Office of the Superintendent at (Phone Number ), or the Office of Instruction at (Phone Number).
Sincerely,

(PRINCIPAL'S NAME)
